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This Week: 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Happy New Year to you all, I hope that you have had a good Christmas break. 

 

Welcome to our Spring term, the school was wonderfully calm yesterday, it did not feel 

like the first day back! In our welcome to the New Year assembly on Thursday we talked 

about the New Year and resolutions, the children shared some of theirs and I spoke of 

our resolutions for this term which are : 

 

To be proud that our work is our best. 

To be proud that our behaviour allows us and our classmates to work well. 

 

I am very pleased to welcome our new Pegasus class teacher Mr Furcovici - Mr F, he and 

the children seem to be getting on very well with some lovely work already produced. 

 

We will be saying goodbye later this term to Ms Collins, our Sprites TA, who, for personal 

reasons, has decided to leave Chenies. I would like to thank Sharon for her work and  

contribution for the time she was here and wish her success and happiness for the  

future. 

 

The Spring term is always shorter than the Autumn one, yet we have the same amount 

of progress to make; therefore the level of work, in terms of quality and quantity has to 

rise, hence our resolutions. We are looking forward to working with you this term to 

help make it a successful one. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
 
Jonathan Hook 
Head Teacher 

 

Chenies School 

Chenies 

Herts 

WD3 6ER 

01923 282546 

office@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

Chenies School Friday Letter 

Friday, 5 January 2018 

Clubs:  

School clubs are starting again next week.  All details can be found on our website under the “clubs” tab and 

bookings can be made directly with the providers. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

1  

 

2 3 

INSET DAY 

4 

SCHOOL OPEN  

5 

SCHOOL OPEN 

6 7 

8 9 10 11 

Cake & Pre-Loved 

Uniform Sale 

(3.15pm) school hall 

12 13 14 

15 

Griffin Dodgeball @ 

DCHS (am) 

16 

Parents @ 

Chenies School 

(PTA) Meeting 

7.30pm @ Red 

17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

Diary Dates - January 

Hot School Meals:  

As mentioned in the Friday letter on 24th November, our meal providers have increased the price of our meals 
by 5p per meal from 1st January 2018. 
 
In order to continue to provide the meal provision within school we need to pass on this additional cost.  
Therefore from 1st January 2018 all KS2 meals will be charged at £2.85 per meal. 
 
Thank you for you understanding,  
 

Mrs Critchlow 

School Bursar 

Parents @ Chenies School (PTA):  

On Thursday, 11 January we will be holding a cake and pre-loved uniform sale in the school hall at 3.15pm. 

We will be sending out details for cake donations on Monday.  Thank you for your help and support. 

 

Mel Jemmett & Katy Williams (PTA) 


